Lynn Bielawiec

From: sTepHEN + GISELE MARTINEAU (GG

Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2017 4:37 PM
To: Charter Revision
Subject: RE: referendum limits

We are opposed to the suggestion of Referendum limits. Please continue to allow the majority to
decide. That's what democracy is all about. If a referendum does not pass the first 3 times, there is
something wrong with what is being presented and therefore should not be passed. Keep trying. The
public cannot be cut out of the decision making.

Hear our voices.

Steve and Gisele Martineau

Barstow Lane





